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On February 1, 2009, 3M Occupational Health & Environmental Safety Division (OH&ESD) will be 
discontinuing the 3M™ Full Facepiece 6800PD and 6900PD respirators. These respirators are part 
of a larger pressure demand system that was discontinued in 2007. Although spare parts for these 
respirators will be discontinued on February 1, 2009, we will continue selling them as long as 
supplies last.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
John Kehoe 
Sales Operations Manager 
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